
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
July 21, 2018 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:32 AM by Club President, Nick Breckenfeld. 
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW, Nick-KB0GMQ, Terry-W0TDL, Mark-WD9FYU, Ross-
K0ARZ, Shane-KE0APG, Chris-W0CAL and Dave-KD0HEU. 
 
Minutes from last meeting were read.  Motion by Shane, Second by Ross. Motion 
carried.    
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  Motion by Terry, Second by Dave.  Motion carried.   
 
Old Business: 
 
Fred reported on Field day.  We had 4 stations.  The HF wire antenna that Dave-WB0YXH 
made worked well.  Potluck meal was well attended. Mark, Fred, and Bryce stayed 
overnight.  Overall, a very successful event.  
 
Nick discussed the Kenwood HF that was donated to the club. No response from 
Watertown repair facility.  Will have Radio.comm look at it.  
 
Terry and Ross gave a report on the North Bend hamfest. 
 
New Business: 
 
Discussion was held on LED lights and interference they may or do cause to radios.  
 
Fred reported on the NE Nebraska Hamfest. Still progressing, will do some mailings to 
help promote.  
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Terry made a motion to adjourn. Shane seconded the motion. Motion carried.  
Meeting adjourned at 9:38 AM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


